
 

 

TERM DATES 2016—2017 
 

AUTUMN TERM 2016 
 

Half Term 
Monday 24th—Friday 28th  

October 2016 
Last Day of Term 

Friday 16th December 2016 
 

SPRING TERM 2017 
 

First Day of Term 
Wednesday 4th January 2017 

Half Term 
Monday 13th—Friday 17th  

February 2017 
Last Day of Term 

Friday 31st March 2017 
 

SUMMER TERM 2017 
 

First Day of Term 
Tuesday 18th April 2017 

Half Term 
Monday 29th May —Friday 2nd 

June 2017 
Last Day of Term 

Friday 21st July 2017 
 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 
 

Friday 25th November 2016 
ST. ANDREW’S DAY 

Monday 1st May 2017 
BANK HOLIDAY 

  

The best preparation The best preparation   
for tomorrow, is doing your best for tomorrow, is doing your best 

today  today    

ackson Brown Jnrackson Brown Jnr  

Newsletter                                                             Friday 4th November 2016 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

 

 

NURSERY PLACES AT CHRIST CHURCH SW9 
 

If your child is turning 3 years old by the 31st August 2016, they 
are eligible for a Nursery place from September.  Did you know 

that we have a Nursery at Christ Church?  
It’s at the Liz Atkinson Children’s Centre on Mostyn Road and we 

are currently taking bookings for  
September 2017.   

 
If you are interested in a nursery place for September or you 

know anyone else who may be  
interested, then we are holding nursery tours on the following 

dates: 
 

Tuesday 8th November 2016 at 10am 
Friday 11th November 2016 at 2pm 

Then after that the 1st Tuesday  
of every month at 10am 

 
 

To reserve a space on 
the nursery tour 

Please call  
020 7587 0914   



 

Follow us on Twitter 
@StAndrewsSW9 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/standrewssw9 

On Wednesday Y3 
spent a day at the  
Museum of London   

Archaeology              
Department, looking   

at artefacts, to      
support their study 
and research into         

prehistoric and Stone 
Age London.  

As part of our Black History celebrations,  

poet  Silas Zephania spent the day   

at school.  
 

He held an assembly and made us all 
think about what our personal  

heritage means to us individually.   
 

During workshops across school, Silas       
inspired the children to create their own 
raps and poems and perform them to 

the rest of the school. 

RECEPTION CLASS 2017 
 

Do you have a child born between 1st  
September 2012 and 31st August 2013? 

If so, your child will start Reception class in 
September 2017.   

The deadline for applications to Lambeth is 
midnight on Sunday 15th January 2017.   

 

We are holding tours of our school for  
prospective parents on the following dates: 

 

Thursday 10th November 10.00 am 
Wednesday 16th November 2.00 pm 
Thursday 24th November 10.00 am 
Thursday 8th December 10.00 am 

Wednesday 14th December 2.00 pm 

 
Please call our school office on  

020 7735 1343 to reserve a 
space. 


